
    
January 18, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The students of Divisions 3 & 12 will be going to Science World on Friday, February 9, 2024 to take part in a science 
workshop.  We will be travelling to and from Science World on a bus.  We are asking for a maximum of 10 parent volunteers 
to assist us with this field trip, if you are interested in attending please let us know by filling out the parent volunteer portion 
of the notice below.  Please note, not all who request to  volunteer will be required for the fieldtrip as we will have limited 
seats available.   We will be leaving the school at 9:00 am and should be back by 2:15/2:30 pm.  The cost for this field trip is 
$27.00 per student, this includes the transportation to and from and admission to Science World.  Parent volunteers will be 
free of charge. 
 
Students will need to bring water, a snack and a lunch.  Unfortunately, due to the nature of the field trip, siblings cannot be 
accommodated.  Please sign the permission slip and return it to school by Tuesday, January 23, 2024.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. States & Mme Porter 
 
 

 - - - - PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN BY TUESDAY, JANUARY 23  - - - - - - - - 
 

 
Science World – Friday, February 9 

 
 

I give permission for my son/daughter, ________________________, to participate in the field trip to Science World on 
Friday, February 9.  I assume full responsibility for permitting him/her to participate.  I understand that the school will 
provide supervision with parent helpers. 
 
□ $27.00 is enclosed to cover the cost of the field trip. Cheques should be made payable to Devon Gardens 

Elementary. 
 
□ I, ____________________________, am willing to supervise as a parent volunteer. 
 
 
 
________________________________  _____________________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian                 Date 
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